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SBDM:
The elementary SBDM met on Monday, April 14, 2014.  At this meeting we finalized our retention policy revisions to mirror the district retention policy.  This policy now has a building level committee which consists of the RTI teacher(s), classroom teacher(s), guidance counselor, principal or designee, and the Director of District Wide Programs.  The revisions also include steps to be taken to inform parents at the beginning of the year if retention is a possibility based upon MAP data, RTI data, progress monitoring data, KPREP, Brigance, and other forms of data that will all be included on an “Acceleration/Retention Data Collection Form”.  With the change to the retention documents, we have also included a letter that will be sent home to parents/guardians for the final decision of retention/promotion.
At the May SBDM meeting, the council will make some final changes to the format of the policy which will include removing the middle school/high school portion of the policy.

MAP Testing:
We started MAP testing on Monday the 14th of April. There are still a few make-up’s that need to be administered, but over all we are very pleased with the results.  The majority of students showed growth since the winter benchmark test.  For example, all but 5 of our 6th grade students showed growth.

Wonderful Wednesdays:
Teachers have completed their second Self Reflection in CIITS.  With this they are rating their self again according to Domain 2 and 3 in PGES which are classroom environment and instruction.

Teachers are completing their classroom assessments in CIITS.  Each teacher is required to have one assessment in the program this year and administer that to their class.  Some teachers have completed more than one assessment already.

Mrs. Crook will be leading a Wonderful Wednesday meeting later in the school year centering on Infinite Campus and she will be showing teachers how to access documents regarding ESE.  

Upcoming events:
3rd grade trip to the Planetarium on April 25th at LBL.
DARE graduation on May 9th at 1 PM in the MPR.
Elementary SBDM May 12th at 3:30 PM.
KPREP and Stanford 10 testing window will begin on May 14th.  


